CORRESPONDENCE
1/24/2022
DOCUMENT NO. 00643-2022

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 8:50 AM

To: ‘daulenti43@gmail.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Deny EU's application for original certificate Docket # 20200226-SU
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Good Morning, Richard Aulenti

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, and the Office of Consumer
Assistance and Outreach will be notified.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: daulenti43@gmail.com <daulenti43@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 10:33 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark
<Commissioner.Clark@ psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>
Subject: Deny EU’s application for original certificate Docket # 20200226-5U

My name is Richard Aulenti and | live at 120 N. Gulf Blvd. on Knight Island. My wife and | have lived in our home for the
past 18 years.

Location:

We live on Knight Island which is accessed by driving onto a barge and crossing over the Intercoastal. 8 cars maximum
allowed and weight restrictions enforced. The barge is pushed across the Intercoastal by way of a Tugboat. Heavy
winds, low water tides, commercial and emergency vehicles, bikes and walk on passengers are also involved which
makes the crossing complex.

Sand roads.

Mainly single family homes

Many lots are held by a Conservancy and will remain undeveloped.

No high density high rises.

No commercial structures outside of the Resort Resort has 3 stories maximum and they have their own sewer system.

Need:



Our septic is routinely maintained and working perfectly. It was engineered as per Charlotte County’s building code. It
works.

New single family homes are being built on Island and new septic systems are being built to Charlotte County’s
specifications. If Charlotte county did not feel these systems worked why would they issue a permit?

Hardship:

Many homeowners are retired.

We live on a fixed income.

To finance replacing a WORKING septic with an untried sewer and pay two thousand dollars a year in monthly fees
would cause many Islanders to have to sell.

Competence:

The applicant has no evidence of prior experience with wastewater removal.
The applicant needs to prove financial capability. What if he goes bankrupt?
The applicant needs to provide a performance bond for a project.

The applicant has a questionable track record.

Who will be responsible for systems failing?

We request you Deny EU’s Application.
Thank you.

Richard Aulenti
daulenti43@gmail.com

Sent from my iPad





